El 5 de Septiembre de 1.990

Mr. David Joy

British Consulate-General
Av. Diagonal,477

08036 BARCELONA

Thank you for your letter of the last 9th of August.

I am very grateful to you for your wish to come to celebrate:
my ninetieth birthday but I think if you come that date, you
will not e able to stay in Mongofre, hecause the number of
people in my family is mostly great!

I suggest that you come in the long week end between the 12th
and the 14th of October. I hope that this date will be good .
for you hecause it is vergygood for me.

I am going to be in Barcelopa from the 22th to the 25th becau-
se I have been invited b% the Mayor of Barcelona to the "Festes
de la Mare de Deu de 1a Merce".

In the hope of seeing you soon, I remain you friendly,

Fernando A. Rubio
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